
Student is diagnosed with a 
learning disability or shows a need 
for accommodations.

SAP is created for the child & 
shared with classroom teacher.  
Intervention begins during class 
period determined by AE or SAT.

Student begins to perform with an 
A/B average in class.  Students 
performs at grade level on 
standardized tests.

Student is exited from the program 
& progress is monitored.  SAP 
accommodations continue.  Exiting 
is determine by AE & SAT.

Student is performing below grade 
level in class & on standardized 
testing, showing little growth.  
Teacher provides documentation.

Student joins Academic Enrichment 
for 6 to 9 weeks of intervention. 

Student begins to perform with an 
A/B average in class.  Students 
performs at grade level on 
standardized tests.

Student is exited from the program 
& progress is monitored.  Exiting is 
determined by AE & SAT. 

             Model A                                                Model B                                              Model C

After at least 6 weeks of 
intervention, student is 
still not making progress.

Further educational / 
psychological testing is 
recommended.

Begin Model A.
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